
 

 

          August 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We are delighted to inform you that we have been allocated funding to continue to provide our 

children with a heathy lunch/morning munch every day in their classroom starting on Monday 4th 

September.  

We will be offering children sandwiches with a variety of fillings such as ham, tuna, chicken, brown 

bread and cheese or scones and a piece of fruit and dairy each day.  

If you wish for us to continue providing lunch for your child, please download, print and sign the 

form below and your child can return this letter to the class teacher. 

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

Ailish Mc Manus 

(School Principal) 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________  

 

 

I wish for my child ___________________________________________ to receive their lunch in 

school. 

Signed: _____________________________________________________ 

 


